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Columbus Police and FBI Announce Joint Collaboration in Missing Person Case 
New Reward Being Offered in the Disappearance of Devin ‘Sacoya’ Cooper 

 

The Columbus Division of Police, along with Central Ohio Crime Stoppers, is partnering with the 

Federal Bureau of Investigation as part of a joint collaboration to help solve the case of a missing 

Columbus woman. 

 

Devin Cooper, who also goes by Sacoya, was last seen leaving her residence in north Columbus on 

August 31, 2021, and never returned home. Investigators found her vehicle on the west side, more than 

a month after the then 33-year-old was reported missing to police. Detectives from the Missing 

Person’s Unit believe she is the victim of foul play.  

 

In partnership with the FBI, Central Ohio Crime Stoppers is now offering a reward of up to $10,000 

for information leading to her location. 

 

The Columbus Division of Police, Central Ohio Crime Stoppers, and the FBI will hold a joint news 

conference on Wednesday, September 7, 2022, at 3 p.m. to discuss the renewed effort to solve this 

case. Members of the media interested in attending must arrive by 2:45 p.m. at Columbus Division of 

Police Headquarters. 
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